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In view of the coronavirus pandemic and the restrictions this has placed on activity in 

the village and upon meeting together, there is no AGM this month. 

In the absence of a meeting the existing office holders 

Fiona Hutton – Chair 

Helen Lumley – Treasurer 

Janet Firth – Secretary 

noted and agreed the following 

 The postholders above are carried over into 2021/22 in their current roles. 

 The balance of the account was £1286.99 in January 2020. Expenditure last 

year was on plants and compost for the central reservations totalling £154.25. 

This leaves a balance as of January 2021 of £1132.74. 

 Activity during the year was largely confined to weeding, planting and 

watering the central reservations. There was no invitation to residents to 

participate due to restrictions in place. Thanks are extended to a small 

number of villagers who helped with the tasks and especially Marion Bracey 

for her help with bringing water during the long dry spell of weather.  

 Some homegrown baskets of Purple Loosestrife were placed in both ponds 

and marginal reed clearing done by members of the group.  

 The usual planting and composting of the central reservations is planned for 

the coming year together with small scale pond maintenance as necessary. 

No further projects are feasible currently.  


